Chipstead Rugby Union Football Club
Photography Policy

From 1* Sept 2005, Photography of games and training matches on the field of play will be allowed
with the agreement of the opposition sides. Video and still photo’s are extremely useful for training
and analysis purposes and will benefit the team and the way it plays.

Any parent that disapproves of this policy should raise the matter immediately with the appropriate
age group coach or write to withchips@chipstead.co.uk detailing your concerns.

Video photography will not be released for public viewing and still photo’s will only be published
on the club web site with the parent consent.
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